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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE EDUCATION ACTIVITY

Calling all Digital Citizen Super her oes

Elliott Elementary School is excited to invite al of our budding superhero families to attend our Digital
Citizenship Superhero Academy where they will have the opportunity to test their skills and earn their superhero

cape!
Why: Strong Digital Citizenship skills are vital to interacting in safe and meaningful ways online. In today's

highly digital age, these skills are more important than ever for all members of the family. Help your family
unlock the full potential of their Digital Citizenship Superpowers at this fun family night event.

What: Come out to engage in afun fill evening designed to strengthen and test your family's Digital Citizenship
skills, to encourage conversations about your family's relationship with technology and to help you earn your
official Digital Citizen Superhero cape which can be worn to school for the final day of our Digital Citizenship

spirit week!
When: January 16, 2025 from 4:30-5:30 pm

Where: Elliott Elementary School
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